
Singing for Fun  
 

 

We are a group of around 30 who enjoy singing (no auditions or solos) 

and it has developed into a very pleasant social occasion, singing songs 

that we are mainly all familiar with, stopping for a cup of tea and chat 

half way through. 

 

There is a small charge of approx. £1-£2 per session which covers the 

cost of the hall, song sheets and tea.  This is payable in advance for the 

number of sessions which is usually 6-8 per term (we don’t meet in 

August). 

 

We meet every 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the month from 1-3pm in the 

main hall at Greyfriars. 

 

If you would like to join us please feel free to come along, we are always 

delighted to welcome new members. 

 

 


